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From 17 November 2020, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2021-22 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Your comments on this draft decision:  

Since the start of the Rebate at 90 cents per kilowatt. It dropped to 70 cents, then 60 cents, and 

now 1.1 cents. Yet the price for electricity has risen, and risen, at their convenience. Service, 

Supply charges also ho up with out proper notice. If you are on a contract, then all prices should 

remain the same? But no, they change them after a few months. The feed in tariff needs to be just 

over half of the price we pay, including the Service and Supply charges. So I believe it should be 

around 25 cents a kilowatt for our investment. 
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